Portland, Maine



Yes. Life's good here.

Jerome F. LaMoria Fire Chief, Fire Department

Portland Fire Department Fire Prevention Bureau 380 Congress St Portland, ME 04101

July 24, 2015

Dear Mr. Bois,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Action for the property located on at 33 O'Brion St. The following will be completed by October 15, 2015:

• All fire doors shall be installed.

Please contact us at 207-874-8400 if there are any changes to this Plan of Action.

Sincerely,

POA (

OFFICE USE ONLY

POA Completion Date

ed By (Print) D